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2022 Membership Drive: JOIN TODAY!

At the beginning of every new year we reach out to all of you for
support. Together we can do so much for our neighborhood.

February is our Membership Drive month. We have
many reasons to love our wonderful neighborhood and
by becoming an active paying member of WFP your
donation goes towards building solid relationships and
keeping our neighborhood safe and beautiful.
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EASY PAY ONLINE AT WWW.WESTFLORALPARK.COM

Your donation helps our community in the following ways:

Communications: This newsletter is one reason we need your support. While
newsletter advertising pays for the majority of printing costs, we still rely on membership
donations to pay for the rest. Plus, your donations pay the fees for our website hosting
company and for our email service.

Beautification: The plants and maintenance in the neighborhood common areas, as
well as the 4th of July flags on Santa Clara, are paid for with your donations.

Outreach: Our outreach program that includes welcome baskets for new neighbors
and two New Neighbor Socials a year is a result of your donations. The yearly Garden Tea,
the 4th of July Parade festivities, and the Night of Lights are all activities that are appreciated
and funded with your donations.

Neighborhood Watch: The WFPNA maintains a list of homes with security cameras
and, because of your donations, we were able to help install new cameras around the
neighborhood, increasing the security of everyone in West Floral Park.

Remember, EVERYONE in the neighborhood benefits from this
Association, shouldn’t we ALL help to keep it going?

Send your check made out to West Floral Park Neighborhood Association
to Tom Heimann (P.O. Box 6243, Santa Ana, CA 92706) or pay online with
PayPal on the West Floral Park website (www.westfloralpark.com).

Upcoming West Floral Park Events

March 12: Shamrocks and Donuts
March 20: WFPNA General Meeting

May 7: Open Garden Day
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2021 DONATING HOUSEHOLDS

Our West Floral Park Neighborhood Association received donations from
97 Paid Memberships last year. Thank you to the following neighbors!

18th STREET
Michael & Mia Griswold

19th STREET
Leslie Olivares

20th STREET

Mary Lou Farmer
Tom & Connie Strybel
Chuck & Ann Winkler

21st STREET
Emily Rankin
Nathan & Natalie Rankin

BAKER STREET
Carl Duvel

Jean Michael
Lynette Perry
Marisa Liv

Allan & Rocio Price
Jon Watson

BUFFALO AVENUE
Daniel & Jessica Neumann

FREEMAN STREET
Jacob & Vanessa Collins
Rick Evans & Diana Janzen
Juan & Victoria Gutierrez
Andy & Alice Hoang

Ruth Honer

Juve & Claudia Pinedo
Evelyn Riedel

Thank you to all our 2021
Newsletter Advertisers!

Nicole Doughty, First Team Real Estate
Cathie Fryer, CTA Travel
Adam Renick, Renick Real Estate Group
Phil Schaefer, Seven Gables Real Estate
Kevin Shuler, Neighbors Real Estate Partners
Mel Steiner, First Team Real Estate

LOUISE STREET

Wayne & Shirley Arendt
Brett & Rossette Franklin
Don Franklin

Lisa Fujimoto

Doug Gray & Aidan Nguyen
Doug & Laura Jagerman
Nancy Rimsha

LOWELL LANE
Larry & Kristin Ball
Jim & Vicki Bright
Rick & Brenda Johnson
Gilbert & Irma Matinez

MARION WAY
John Straw & Catharine Quinn

OLIVE STREET & LANE
Christy Benson

Michael Buss & Autumn Browne
Rigo & Amelia Garcia
William & Andrea Gee
Jeffrey & Lauren Hawkins
Pat Huffinagle

Jeff & Claudia Jordan

James & Barbie Nellesen
Gary & Jeri Turner

Judy Zorrilla

RIVIERA DRIVE

Richard Amborski & Mel Steiner
Richard Austin & Ana Gomez
Brian Dawson

Jon & Katherine Gothold
Robert & Barbara Faria
Claire Jackson

Paul & Martha McKeon

Jim & Karen Mittendorf
Marshall & Raleigh Nickels
Danny & Guida Quon

Phil & Laurie Schaefer

Marc & Allyson Thompson
George & Kathleen Weir

GREENBRIER STREET
Henry & Marilu Aguilera
Michael & Myrna Lind
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ROSEWOOD AVENUE
David Booth

James & Loretta Dietz
Jim & Nancy Gartner

Ken & Cynthia Hutchcraft
Tom & Linda McFarland
Bruce Proctor & Dori Holnagel
Lillian Reimer

Patti Saenz

Doug & Juliet Schulein
Brian & Zubia Villacorta

RUTH CIRCLE
Behzad & Queenie Nikfarjam

SANTA CLARA AVENUE

Earl & Doris Allen

Craig Blankenhorn & Rob Louisell
Mark Engeln & Harrison Zierer
Dianne Jeffries

TOWNER STREET
James & Michele Cameron
John Clute & Joey Reis
William Crowley & Tamara Scott
Robert & Joanna Foster
Steve & Cathy Fryer

Bill & Carolyn Hogan
James & Katherine Housley
Steve & Joyce Lund
Stanley Magill

Mary Majors

Charles & Jill Manfre
Michael & Debra Moss

WESTWOOD AVENUE
Joe & Michele Chatelle
James & Anna Conolly
Raymond & Mary Jo Davis
Steve & Nichole Doughty
Raul & Idalia Garrera
Dennis & Melinda Heathcock
Provi Hull

Allen & Donna Layne
Edward LeBeau

Mike & Kathi McLean
Sisters of St. Joseph
Robert & Anne Unetic



The Holiday Season was

this year in West Floral Park!

On Saturday, December 11, our
social committee held a fantastic
Holiday Party hosted in the
backyard of Doug and Juliet
Schulein. Neighbors enjoyed
delicious food from Plum’s ‘ 27
Catering, holiday music from the

Foothill High School Carolers and ¢ g%
Velvet Bow Strings, and a truly |\,
remarkable hot cocoa bar! Whata

way to kick off the holiday season!
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We couldn’t get enough! The following Thursday, on December 16,
we had our Night of Lights event in the front yard of Joe and
Michele Chatelle. Neighbors enjoyed fresh, custom churros from
Churros Los Cuates and made to order coffee and hot cocoa from
The Funky Brewster. Cheer maps were available so that folks could
stroll or drive the neighborhood and enjoy all the holiday lights!
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@mk u. OPEN GARDEN DAY Welcome New Neighbors!

We would like to welcome the following people who
moved into West Floral Park this past fall. These

new neighbors, along with others from 2021 will
Save the Date! be invited to our New Neighbor Social later this
H = spring. If you happen to see them, be sure to say
open Garden Day 1S returnlng on hello and welcome them to our neighborhood!
May 7, 2022

Mark your calendar! Our lovely gardens will once again be
open for our neighborhood and visitors. We will have
garden expert talks and demos, a garden bazaar on
Westwood, yummy food trucks, and vintage cars. Be sure
to save the date and bring mom for a special early Mother's
Day. In fact, why not bring the whole family!

Michael Hoffstatter
& Christina Grantz
1 of 18th Street

D Cindy McCollum-Robinson
& Dan Robinson
of 18th Street

Rabbis Gersh Zylberman
& Rayna Gevurtz
of Westwood Avenue

Questions? Contact Open Garden Day Chair ’

Donna Layne at a.layne@sbcglobal.net

Neighborhood Connections!

West Floral Park Neighborhood Association relies on many different
= COmmunication tools to communicate neighborhood news, safety, and events
WEFPNA as well as important city information. Sign up for one or all to get connected!

WFPNA Email Blasts: Be “In the Know,” send us your email contact
information and we will add you to our email blast list. Email Michele Cameron
at mcamerontft@gmail.com and in the subject line of your email type: "WFPNA
Add me to your list." Include your name, address, and email in the body of your
message. Email blasts are sent out as needed.

wassnant s Facebook: Our Facebook page is a more informal, day-
!”“‘“W to-day, interactive page on happenings in and around our
i mead Neighborhood and the City of Santa Ana. Anyone who is
a member can post there. Check it out and request to
join this closed and private Facebook group. Send an
email to Mika at mikadenny@me.com if you have trouble
joining.
Nextdoor.com: WFP residents can sign up on Nextdoor.com/join/JIXNKHE
at any time by going directly to the website. There is an address verification
requirement to ensure the safety and security of this site. Residents can
post on Nextdoor.com as appropriate and needed. You can access the site
from your desktop or better yet, get the Nextdoor.com app for your smart
phone and get alerts any time, anywhere.




